
MEMO TO  : The Honorable President  
   And Board of Trustees  
 
 
FROM  : David A. Hulseberg 
   Village Manager 
 
 
DATE  : March 14, 2011 
 
 
SUBJECT  : DuPage Mayors and Manager Conference  

2011 Legislative Action Program  
 

 
Attached is a memorandum from the DuPage Mayors and Mangers Conference 
with regard to the 2011 Legislative Action Program along with the Action 
Program.  In February this information was sent to you for review and comment.  
This is now being forwarded to you with a request to pass a Resolution adopting 
the Municipal Legislative Positions and Priorities for the 2011 Legislative 
Session. 
 
Should you have any questions regarding this Program, please feel free to call 
me.   
 
/cb  
 
Attachments   
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